
ST-1: Arizona State Report 

October 28, 2019 

 

 

MPLA Activities 

• Submitted Arizona news for the MPLA Newsletter. 

• Submitted Arizona slides for the Report from the States presentation at NMLA/MPLA. 

• Submitted a program proposal for NMLA/MPLA. 

• Arranged for an MPLA booth at the Arizona Library Association conference (November 

7-8). 

 

 

AzLA Activities 

• Attended AzLA Executive Board meetings (August 9, October 11). 

• Attended AzLA Membership, Marketing, and Outreach Committee meetings (August 23, 

September 27, October 25). 

• Participated in the planning committee for an upcoming Early Literacy Summit, which 

will be presented in partnership with the Arizona State Library. 

 

 

AzLA News 

• The AzLA annual conference will be held November 6-8, 2019, at the Tucson Convention 

Center.   

• The Early Literacy Summit will be held January 7-10, 2020, in Chandler. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Amadee Ricketts 


